
Central	Texas	Pastel	Society	

General	Mee4ng	Minutes	

February	19,	2022	

The	Central	Texas	Pastel	Society	General	Mee4ng	met	at	the	Georgetown	Public	Library	
February	19	at	9:30	am.	Seventeen	members	were	present	in	the	library	and	11	were	present	
through	Zoom.		President	Jane	Copeland	presided	and	Esther	Jones	managed	the	Zoom	
connec4on.			

Mary	Olivera	had	the	CTPS	monogrammed	aprons	available	for	purchase.	

Treasurer	Debbie	Been	was	unable	to	aOend	the	mee4ng	so	her	report	was	given	by	Jane.		
There	are	current	available	funds	of	$4671.08.	

Exhibi4on	Chairman	Jan	Frazier	presented	a	report	on	the	upcoming	exhibit	at	St.	David’s	
Hospital	Healing	Arts	Gallery	in	Georgetown.		Jan	requested	that	submissions	be	sent	to	her	by	
this	Monday.		The	gallery	is	a	ministry	to	the	hospital	for	pa4ents	and	their	friends	and	family	so	
all	work	should	be	family	friendly	and	posi4ve.		Wire	is	needed	on	the	back	of	each	piece	for	
hanging.		Art	is	to	be	delivered	to	the	hospital	on	March	4	at	1:30	pm	and	picked	up	on	May	6	at	
1:00	pm.		CTPS’s	fall	exhibit	will	be	held	at	Arts	Works	Gallery	on	W.	6th	Street	in	Aus4n.		

Workshop	Chairman	Julia	Fletcher	was	unable	to	aOend	Saturday’s	mee4ng,	but	she	is	
considering	a	plein	air	Workshop	with	Bruce	Gomez	this	fall	and	asking	him	to	judge	our	fall	
exhibit	as	well.			

A	pastel	book	by	Richard	McKinley	was	given	for	a	door	prize.	

The	program	was	given	by	Ann	Nelson	Sweat	who	cri4qued	19	pieces	of	art.	The	membership	
had	submiOed	their	pain4ngs	on	line	along	with	their	reference	photo.		17	of	the	ar4sts	brought	
their	pieces	to	the	library	for	the	cri4que.			

The	mee4ng	adjourned	at	11:30	am.	

Respec4vely	submiOed,			

Sandra	Slaughter																																																																																																																																																																																									


